
Biostatistics statement 

 
 

Professor Jin-Hua Xu, major of statistics from the Ningxia Medical School 

gave us some suggestions about the data processing. We believe that the 

Biostatistics of this manuscript has reached the requirement for publishing. 

We would like to thank her again here 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 
Corresponding author: Shao-Ping Yu, MD  
Department of Gastroenterology,  
Dongguan Kanghua Hospital,  
1000# Dongguan Avenue,  
Dongguan city,  
Guangdong Province, China. 
Postcode: 523080  
Fax: +86-769-23095553  
E-mail: yushaopingmd@163.com 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The following is the scan file 



 


